Meeting the Training Requirements
Food Handler’s Permit:
Family Connections offers an additional option for food handler’s test designed especially for those who work in a child care setting. This is the FOOD SAFETY Training Manual for Child Care Providers.  Providers can register with FC to receive the self study packet.. The cost is $10.00 

The standard restaurant oriented version of the test is available several ways:

** Either Food Handlers permit is valid for food service and or child care workers**.  

To view the new materials for comparison or to study, go to   http://www.ohd.hr.state.or.us/foodsafety/manual.pdf
The Dept. of Environmental Health, Eugene. 682-4051
LCC in Cottage Grove offers the Food Handler’s test twice per term. For info call: 942- 4202
Florence—call 997-8217 Call for times

You can also get the permit online:

Chemeketa College.  http://online.chemeketa.edu/  Click on “food handler’s”.

Oregon Restaurant Association http://www.ora.org  Click on Education link

Lane County http://www.lanefoodhandler.com/
Recognizing and Reporting Child Abuse and Neglect:

Family Connections of Lane and Douglas Counties has classes scheduled: Call the office for more information at 
463-3954, or refer to the current newsletter.

Chemeketa College offers the class online. http://online.chemeketa.edu/workshops.htm
Click on “child care” then on  “instructions for registering”.  
Infant/Child CPR & First Aid Training. 

Family Connections of Lane and Douglas Counties schedule’s this class at a reduced rate. 
Call 463-3954 or refer to the current newsletter.

CPR Training Center: (American Heart Association)  342-3602

Red Cross: 344-5244
The Paramedic Association:  683-4610        
(these organizations schedule classes several times per month).

LCC: The Continuing Education Dept. of LCC offers CPR & First Aid once per month. Call 463-5252 for information or a course catalogue, or visit their downtown location.

Florence: Western Lane Ambulance schedules classes according to need. Call John Carnahan at 997-9614. 
Local Community Center or fire department may offer these classes also. Check community bulletins or newspapers. 
 When you sign up for a CPR/ First Aid Class, tell them that you are taking the class to become a family child care provider.
Family Child Care Overview Class

This class is required to become a Registered Family Child Care provider in Oregon. There is no charge for the class. It is offered monthly by Family Connections. You will need to pre-register by calling the number for FC below.
What Family Connections can do for your business:
Our service is free to childcare providers

1. Put you on our database and refer your child care business to parents who are looking for care.

2. Offer technical support on issues related to child care, regulations, and business.

3. Send you our quarterly newsletter.

4. Loan you books, videos, and toys.

5.    Offer affordable classes to increase your skills and help you meet the training requirements for the Child Care Division and the     

       Department of Human Services Enhanced Rate.

Family Connections of Lane and Douglas Counties - 4000 E 30th Ave Eugene OR  97405- 463-3954 or long distance: 1-800-222-3290
Other Sources for Additional Training
· Family Connections of Lane and Douglas Counties 541- 463-3954 or 1-800-222-3290—We offer a wide variety of classes in professional Development, Business, and Activities designed for people who are providing care for children. Our classes are at night or on Saturdays, and are affordably priced. You must pre register for our classes. 

          Get on the Family Connections of Lane and Douglas Counties database and receive a newsletter quarterly

          which will list our training opportunities.

· Lane Community College- You can attend classes in many ways through the college—for credit, continuing education, online and telecourses. Consult the current LCC class schedule.

· Other Community Agencies- other agencies in Lane County offer classes related to the care of children, such as Red Cross. Call the agency offices in your community to ask about classes.

· Online classes- these are some online sources:



 Chemeketa Community College: http://bbs.chemeketa.edu
                C.A.R.E. Courses: www.carecourses.com  

                Red Leaf press: www.redleafpress.org


 EDPRO Distance Learning:  www.edpro.com/distancelearning
· Correspondence Classes by mail- C.A.R.E. Courses- 1-800-685-7610  www.carecourses.com
Contact the following organizations for information on what trainings they may be sponsoring.

PRO (Provider Resource Organization)- 1-800-270-2776 http://pages.prodigy.net/providerresource/index.htm
LAEYC (Lane Chapter-Oregon Association for the Education of Young Children) 

· CO-Director Julianne Stermer:  463-5527

· CO-Director Joanna Byford 744-9554

OACCD- (Oregon Association of Child Care Directors)- Cindy Bellamy- 344-0241

· Call the Child Care Division for clarification on what trainings are acceptable at

     1-800-556-6616

Family Connections of Lane and Douglas Counties 
4000 E 30th Ave, Eugene, OR 97405

463-3954 or 1-800-222-3290

